
 

 

Bill Galbraith wgalbraith@comcast.net  

Jun 10 (4 days ago) 

to me  

I respectfully request that you do not allow the importation of radioactive waste for disposal at the 

Waste Control Specialists site in Andrews County.   I am a native Texan concerned about the potential 

harm that could be done to our State if we store this waste without adequate study and consideration. 

We cannot take the chance of this low-level radioactive waste contaminating groundwater and 

adversely affecting the health of local citizens.  Until the site can be proven to be safe, I urge you to 

reject or at least postpone approval for the application from Waste Control Specialists.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

William Galbraith 

 

1407 Indiana St. 

 

Houston TX 77006-1815 


